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Brethren: The Regular Communication of Webb Lodge #166 F.& A.M. will be held at 3201 Wrightsboro Road,  Augusta, 

Georgia, on  June 18
th

, 2012.   Dinner will be served at 7:00 P.M. and a Lodge of Master Masons will be opened at 8:00 P.M.  

Please remember to call a brother or widow and invite them to come and share an evening of fellowship with us on that date.  If 

you, another brother or widow need transportation to and from the lodge please call one of the officers (telephone numbers are 

located on the reverse side of this newsletter).  Widows have an open invitation to come join us for dinner each month and 

please bring a guest. 

 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY ON JUNE 17TH 
FROM THE OFFICERS OF WEBB LODGE #166 F. & A.M. 

 
1. LAUGHTER, THE BEST MEDICINE: 1. Ever wonder why the IRS calls it Form 1040?  Because for 

every $50.00 you earn, you get 10 and they get 40.  2. Did you hear about the new computer Apple has 

developed, small enough to be carried in a fanny pack?  It will be call the Macintush.  3. Sign seen on a 

company bulletin board: “This firm requires no physical fitness program.  Everyone gets enough exercise 

jumping to conclusions, flying off the handle, running down the boss, beating dead horses, knifing friends in the 

back, dodging responsibility and pushing their luck.  4. A human resources manager was going over one 

candidate’s application.  At the line saying, “Sign Here,” the woman had written, “Pisces.”  5. While coaching a group of 

five and six year olds learning to play soccer, I asked the kids what they should do when the referee blows his whistle.  

One boy answered, “Stop and Listen.”  From the stands the boy’s mother yelled, “Where can I get one of those whistles?”  

6.  At six feet, two inches, my niece is constantly on the receiving end of the usual comments about tall people.  One day a 

woman at least a foot shorter asked, “Do you play basketball?”  My niece gazed down at the woman for a moment before 

replying, “No.  Do you play miniature golf?”  7. A sign in the Red Dog Saloon reads, “If our food, drinks and service 

aren’t up to your standards, please lower your standards.” 

 

2. A  PRAYER FOR YOU:  I just wanted to send a special note to one of our members who resides both here in Augusta 

and in Jonesport, Maine.  Worshipful Brother Sid Putnam is going through some difficult times physically in 

Jonesport as of this writing and all the brethren in Webb Lodge wish him a speedy recovery.  Sid, all the brethren 

are keeping you in their prayers and hope that all goes well during your recovery.  You need to get better soon, all 

those Largemouth Bass are waiting for you to come south and feed them.  (Notice that I did not say “Catch 

Them”)  Brethren:  Please keep Sid and Barbara in your prayers. 

 

3. NEWEST ENTERED APPRENTICE MASONS:  Congratulations to Randall King Jr., Joshua Bates, 

and Jason Butler for receiving the Entered Apprentice Degree on June 6
th

, 2012.  Brother King and 

Bates are members of Webb Lodge and Brother Butler is a courtesy candidate from Massachusetts. 

 

4. GEORGIA CAPITOL CORNERSTONE EXHIBIT:  Below is a picture of the Cornerstone Exhibit which Webb Lodge 

contributed to the Georgia Capitol.  The Collar and Apron of Past Grand Master John S. Davidson, who was a member of 

Webb Lodge, is displayed in this exhibit. He wore this collar and apron during the laying of the cornerstone of the Georgia 

Capitol Building in the late 1800’s.  The Georgia Capitol Restoration Committee requested that Webb Lodge let them 

display this Original Collar and Apron .They have been on display since 1999.  The contract has been renewed each year 

so that the thousands of visitors  each year to the museum can see these artifacts.  If you are in Atlanta, go to the fourth 

floor of the Capitol building to view this display. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAVE A HAPPY AND SAFE INDEPENDENCE DAY!!! 
 
5. FOR LOVERS OF WORDS:  1. What’s the definition of a will? It’s a dead giveaway.  2. A backward poet writes 

inverse.  3. A chicken crossing the road is poultry in motion.  4. The man who fell into an upholstery machine is fully 

recovered.  5. Every calendar’s days are numbered.  6. The short fortuneteller who escaped from prison was a small 

medium at large.  7. Those who get too big for their britches will be exposed in the end. 8. If you don’t pay the exorcist, 

you will be repossessed. 

 



6. SENIORS, DON’T YOU LOVE THEM:  An 85 year old man and a 79 year old woman are excited about their decision 

to get married.  They go for a stroll to discuss the wedding and on the way pass a drugstore.  The old man suggests that 

they go in.  Do you sell heart medication? He asks the man behind the counter.  Of course, the pharmacist answers.  How 

about medicine for circulation? All kinds, the pharmacist replies.  Medicine for rheumatism? Definitely. How about 

Viagra? Of course.  Medicine for memory? Yes a large variety. Perfect, the old man says.  We’d like to register here for 

our wedding gifts. 

 

Do more than exist: Love.  Do more than touch: Feel.  Do more than look:  Observe. 
Do more than read:  Absorb.  Do more than hear:  Listen.  Do more than listen:  Understand. 

 
7. THE FAITHFUL FEW:  Brethren, this verse is for you.  You know who you are!!!  When the meeting’s called to order 

and you look about the room, you’re sure to see some faces, that from out the shadows loom, that are 

always at the meeting and stay till it’s through, the ones that I would mention are always “The 

Faithful Few.”  They fill the vacant offices as they are always on the spot.  No matter what the 

weather is, even though it may be awful hot.  It may be dark and rainy but they are tried and 

true.  The ones that you rely on are always “The Faithful Few.”  There are lots of worthy 

members, who will come when in the mood.  When everything’s convenient, they can do a little 

good.  They are a factor in the Order and are necessary too, but the ones who never fail us are always 

“The Faithful Few.”  If it were not these faithful whose shoulders at the wheel keep the Order true, 

without a halt or rule?  What would be the fate of Orders who have so much to do?  They surely would go under but for 

“The Faithful Few.”    This for sure applies to Webb Lodge and I would like to thank those who have contributed in one 

way or another to make Webb Lodge one of the best lodges in the area.   For those of you who are members and do not 

attend for one reason or another it is NEVER too late to be “ONE OF THE FAITHFUL FEW”!!! 

 

8. SCHOLARSHIP RECEPIENTS:  Webb Lodge has awarded two $1,000.00 Scholarships this year to Ms. 

Joy Miller (2
nd

 year recipient) and Ms. Lauren Hadden.  Both girls and their families will attend the June 

communication to receive their awards during dinner.  Please try to attend and show your support.  

Congratulations to these two fine young ladies. 

 

9. BLOOD DRIVE:  Webb Lodge will be helping with another Blood Drive on Thursday June 28
th
, 2012.  We 

need several brethren to assist.  It will be held in Evans at the Government Complex Building on Ronald Reagan 

Drive.  We need people to fill the following time slots: 12:00 - 2:00 PM and 4:00 - 7:00 PM.  Please call the 

Secretary or Worshipful Master if you can help. 

 

Have you ever noticed that no one is listening until you make a mistake? 
 

EDITOR & SECRETARY    WORSHIPFUL MASTER 
T. GREGORY OBLAK, P.M.    JIM L. HUGGINS, SR., P.M. 

 

 


